


Study visits: 

For those interested we will organize study visits to the new high resolution electron 
microscope Arwen 
The number of slots is limited. The visit will take place the 9th of May between the last 
lecture and the conference dinner.  

For those interested we will organize study visits to the Printed Electronics Arena at Acreo 
in Norrköping. The number of slots is limited. The visit will take place the 10th of May after 
the last lecture. We will provide bus transport to Norrköping for those interested.  

For more info about the study visits, please contact us at msw2012@ifm.liu.se


